
Town of New Hartford 
Board of Assessment Appeals 

 
 

Wednesday, April 12, 2017 
 
The New Hartford Board of Assessment Appeals met on March 11, 2017 and again on March 28, 
2017, to hear appeals from property owners. 
 
On March 11, 2017, Robert A. Jerram, John Casey, Laura White were present. The meeting was called to 
order at 9:00 am and adjourned at 12:30 pm. 
 
On March 28, 2017, Robert A. Jerram was present. John Casey arrived late. Laura White was absent. The 
meeting was convened at 4:00 pm and adjourned at 5:45 pm. 
 
 
The following appeals were heard and accompanying decisions were made: 

 Appellant Property Address Old Assessment New Assessment 

  

1. Sulewski, Tomas 33 Ridge View Terrace $208,530 $185,500 

2. Sulewski, Tomas Motor Vehicle $14,000 $5,250 

3. Hoffnagle, Frances 18 Pine Hill Road $123,970 $40,640 

4. Perrone, Stephen & Kathryn 436 Cedar Lane $123,690 $70,000 

5. Gegenheimer, Karen 39 Aquatic Lane $524,930 $491,470 

 
 
Decisions on Applicants 1-4 were unanimous. 
Decision on Applicant 5 was 2-0. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

 

 
 
Robert A. Jerram, Chairman 
Board of Assessment Appeals 


